
 

 

 

 

30 December 2013 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a statement 
of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to 
the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected 
outcomes. 
 
We are in the midst of preparing the COP report that documents the organization’s efforts and 
progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact.  We target to post our new 
COP report on the UN Global Compact website in the middle of next month. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Noor Azlan Salim (Mr) 
Assistant Vice President  
Corporate Communications and Marketing 
MediaCorp Pte Ltd 

 


